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	James Lord – Chair of the Accountability Board Report

	What I have done since my last report 

	Since my last report I delivered the report on the Accountability Board to students at the ASM held on December 4th.

The Accountability Board has also fulfilled its obligation to request updates from the Sabbatical Officers for the first semester.

Due to the Christmas Holidays there is nothing further to update students on.

	What I am currently working on 

	Based on feedback about the biweekly drop in sessions we are changing the day and time from Thursdays 14:00-15:00 to Mondays 12:00-13:00 in the hopes to encourage further engagement with the students. The first session will be held on Monday 28th January.

The Board continues to help and assist students with their concerns and queries via email and discussions had in person.

	What I plan to do

	The Accountability Board will be meeting on the 25th January to discuss any policy and other officer reports before the Union Council Meeting on the 29th of January.

The Board will continue to hold officers to account over the semester ensuring they are representing the students they represent.


	Other updates

	The Accountability Board is contactable at any time at: accountability@upsu.com or by contacting the Student Voice team who can pass on anything a student wishes.

On behalf of the Accountability Board I hope every student had a very merry Christmas and a happy new year. To those students having exams in January we wish you luck.
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